
Dear New Fourth Grader, 

 Welcome to fourth grade and an exciting year ahead.  As you 

probably already know, we will be studying everything and more about 

the state of New Hampshire next year.  If you have the opportunity to 

travel around the state this summer, take pictures and grab some 

brochures and pamphlets.  You will be able to use them for the New 

Hampshire Project 2025! 

 While we certainly want you to relax and have fun in the months 

ahead, we also know it is important that you continue to keep up with 

your reading and basic math skills.  We are sending home a few things 

to help you over the summer. 

 Lastly, if you plan on doing any back-to-school shopping, here is a 

list of items that would be helpful for fourth graders to have: 

 ~ A 1-inch three-ring binder 

 ~ A pocket folder to keep in the binder 

 ~ Basic #2 pencils AND erasers 

 ~ a 1-subject notebook 

 ~ tissues 

 ~ Clorox wipes 

 Have an awesome summer vacation…we can’t wait to meet you in 

the fall! 

Mrs. McNish 

Your Fourth Grade Teachers 


